


aesthetics, and compliance.

We respectfully request that the Committee of Adjustments consider the broader implications
of approving this application on the quality of life for existing residents, neighbourhood
stability, and property values. This variance benefits only the applicants and disregards the
long-term vision and cohesiveness of our community.

We strongly urge you to deny this variance application.

Thank you for considering the collective voice and concerns of the homeowners on Ballantyne
Boulevard and Winthrop Crescent.

Sincerely, 

Dr. Alexandra Makos & Raymond Shahinian 
171 Ballantyne Blvd
Woodbridge, ON
L3L0E5




